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Christian,
 

Just FYI-
 

I had a great meeting with Jeff on Monday and hope you're having a great one today. It was good to 
meet Erica as well. I look forward to hearing how it goes.
 

Also, wanted to let you know that Rick Edwards had an appendectomy this week and so will be 
replaced by their business parter, Peter Barth. I am getting Peter set up with directions and the like, 
but won't be joining him for the meetings.
 

Thank you
 

Joe
 

---
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